
Consultation of the Strategic direction of travel for Mental Health in 
Derbyshire 
 
Dear Colleague,  
 
This is your opportunity to give us your views on the strategic direction of 
travel for Mental Health in Derbyshire!  
 
Derbyshire County Council (DCC)and Derbyshire Clinical Commissioning 
Groups (CCGs) have worked together on a direction of travel for the Joint 
Vision and Strategic Direction for Mental Health in Derbyshire.  Your input into 
creating a final strategy is vital in ensuring we have a vision for Derbyshire 
that all of our key stakeholders and partners have had the opportunity to 
engage on.  
 
We would be grateful if you could cascade this to relevant staff / members 
within your organisation as we would like get as much feedback as possible.  
Once we have gathered all of the feedback this will be used to inform the final 
version of the strategy.  
 
Thank you for your help.    
 
**The  closing date for sending feedback is November 12th 2014 as detailed 
on the attached feedback pro-forma.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Sue Whetton 
Commissioning Manager – Mental HealthAdult Care  
Derbyshire County Council | County Hall | Matlock | DE4 3AGTel: 01629 
531024 | Fax: 01629 772213 | Ext: 31024 |  
Email: susan.whetton@derbyshire.gov.uk  


